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Steve Moore [rnremu@pecangrove.com] 
Monday, July 21,2003 11 :21 PM 
FSlS Reaulations 
Docket 6-015DF 

ATT514259 hlm (2 KB) 
Dear PSIS Docket Clerk, 

I would like to request the proposed approval to add New Zealand and Australia to the list 
of foreign countries that are aurhorized to import poultry products (Ratites only) into 
the United States be rejected. We have worked very hard to get our industry, American 
ratite industry, established in this country. We do not need conpititon from foreign 
countries here in the United States. 

There are American farmers from all over this great nation who have struggled for years to 
get us where we are today. We do not need to have foreign investors reeping the rewards of 
the sweat and pain we have faced building this industry. 

This proposal would damage what we have worked so hard to accomplish these many years 
Many farmers have not made it as far as we have today. They have already bankrupt or 
fallen to the way side. Don’t break our backs with this proposal. 

Please reject this Docket 02-015DF! ! ! !  

Respectfully, 

Steven T. Moore / s /  
Pecan Grove Farms 
2 2 5 9  Camp Ground Church Rd 
Luverne, Alabama 36049-5829 
Phone: 334-335-2912 
mremu@pecangrove.com 
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